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Dear Sir, Madam,

We have send you two letters dated June 13th 2012 and July 30th 2012 with reference numbers 00.001.696 and
00.002.826. After looking through our administration it appears we have not received any reply from your company.
We want to remind you the set term has expired on August 13th 2012. If your company still meets our priorisation
criteria after the set term, your company may be faced with our enforcement measures.

For the sake of completeness we refer you to a copy of our previous letters, which we have attached to this e-mail.
Please make sure and confirm to us that these letters will be directed to the designated persons/parties. You can send
this confirmation to the following fax number +31703021399 or following email address info@kansspelautoriteit.nl.

Yours sincerely,

Enforcement Department of the Dutch Gaming Authority

Gaming Authority
Wijnhaven 24

2511 GA Den Haag

PO Box 298

2501 CG Den Haag
www.kansspelautoriteit.nl
T 070 302 13 00

F 070 302 13 99




